
 
 
 
 
 
 
18th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This week, you have had the opportunity to speak to you child’s class teacher regarding their learning in 
class. Hopefully, in the summer term, for parents’ evening, we will be a better position for parents to 
come into school.  
 
Welcome to new parent governor! 
We would like to thank Clara Harris for her support whilst on the Governing Board.  Applications were 
asked for from parents and I am pleased to inform you that Kiersty Sinclair-Davies has been appointed to 
the Governing Board.    
 
School Toast 
To ensure that children have a balanced diet in the morning, and to also be in-line 
with the most recent NHS data, showing high levels of obesity levels rising in 
England, we have reviewed our offer on the free toast in the morning. Toast for 
children will now be 3 days per week (Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday).  Children 
may bring a healthy snack from home on Thursday and Friday which may include 
fruit, yogurt, cereal bar (no to crisps or chocolate bars).   
 
Children in the infants already get the offer of free fruit, but if you wish, you can send in your own fruit.  
 
School Fund – Parent Donations 
We only ask for a small contribution from all our parents which is £1 per child.   This will be for each 
term.   If you have not yet done so, would we appreciate your contribution.    DONATE 

 
 
Total so far: £157.00 
 
TARGET FOR THIS TERM: £250 
 
 

 
 
School Dinners 
The dinner money amount for next half term is: 
£71.05 for meals every day. 
£14.70 for meals on a Thursday (pizza). 
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We love Enrichment! 
After the half term holiday, children will be starting their new Enrichment groups. We love Enrichment in 
school because it is a great way for children to try something new, learn different skills, unwind and spend 
time with their friends. After half term, some of the new groups include: Fitness Boot Camp, Lego, 
Featherstone’s Got Talent, Science Club, Glowstick Clubbercise, Sports, Football Refereeing and Coaching, 
Arts, Photography and much, much more! Take a look at these photos from the final Enrichment of the 
half term! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



House Points 
Congratulations to Griffin, who have won this half term’s house points! You 
have worked hard and showed lots of Values to get the most house points out 
of the four houses. Well done! A small treat was given out!  
 
 
Who has been showing great determination this week? 
 

RCP Zhari Semper 

RDG Minha Ahmed 

1C Marnie Mills 

1R Gracie Dwyer 

2M Aariz Adil  

2H Nadia-Ioana Stancu 

3H Klarisa Paplekaj 

3M Oksana Lewandowska 

4D Alishba Arif 

4Q Jayda Thompson 

5H Ava Mills 

5M Awab Abdulrahmen 

6S Emilia Barton 

6N Charlie Cadby 

 
 
 

Have a good weekend and a great half term holiday 😊 
 
From Mr. E. Gaibee      
Headteacher 
 

Well done to all of these children 
for their determination this week! 

We are proud of you all! 


